Dayton Avenue School

151 Dayton Avenue • Manorville, New York 11949 • (631) 801-3085 • Fax (631) 878-6404 • www.esmonline.org

JOSEPH A. STEIMELSuperintendent of Schools



SHELITA WATKIS, PH.D

Principal

December 17, 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian:

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you that Mrs. Briggs, our social worker, will be on maternity leave. She is expected to return to work in May.

Effective January 6, 2025, Ms. Heimann, a certified school social worker, will assume the role of social worker. Ms. Heimann has previously worked at ESM and is familiar with our school's expectations. To ensure a smooth transition, she will be collaborating with Mrs. Basirico and Mrs. McKernon, our psychologists.

Ms. Heimann can be contacted via email at heimannal@esmonline.org.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school at 631-801-3085.

Sincerely,

Steve Giacolone Interim Principal